NEPAGSL Meeting Minutes
Sunday, March 20, 2022

Representatives/Teams Present: Dan Allen, President; Corey Wimmer, Abington; Jenn
VanNostrand, CCAC; Erin Ross, Danville; John McGurk, DMAC

Call to Order: 7:05 PM

Approval of February Meeting Minutes:

John motions; Erin seconds; Minutes approved.
Communication:
Nothing to report.

Treasure Report:

Jenn met with Kelly and will be going to the bank on March 21, 2022 to switch over the
account.

Old Business:

Everyone agreed that the meets at Dallas went well and thanked Dallas for hosting.
CYC may come back next year. Dan will reach out to Mark to check on status.

New Business:

Began talking about getting the league back to where were left off two years ago. All agreed
that we shouldn’t have A or B teams. We will in essence need to start from scratch and
build league back up. Concentrate on the teams that are within our league now.

Dan stated that he reached out to teams that participated in districts who do not have an age
group team associated with the schools.'

Third week of July each team is asked to let the league know if their team will be
participating in the season. Also, if you know who your coaches and league reps will be to
let the league know by this date as well.

Next meeting will be in August to start planning the upcoming season. This will be in
person. We will go back to in person meetings with the option to Zoom or phone into the
meetings. We will also go back to the second Thursday of each month to hold meetings.

! After the meeting, Corey reached out to Dan asking for a copy of the letter that was sent to those schools.



September we will have a work session where we will review bylaws and what will need to
be accomplished prior to the start of the season. Also, it was asked if the teams could notify,
at this meeting, if they will be able to host meets and when. This way we can get a tentative
schedule out to each team prior to the season starting.

Good discussion was had about team turn over and getting more representatives from each
team as opposed to only coaches. Each team is encouraged to get a league representative at
each meeting and not rely on coaches as much.

Have a great summer!
Next Meeting:
Thursday, August 11, 2022 at 7:00 PM. Place TBA.

Adjournment: 7:36 PM




